
 

 

 NEWS RELEASE 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 Contact:  

 

Natalie McClearn, Customer Service Supervisor 

nmcclearn@ecllube.com 630.449.5000, Ext. 7446 

 

 
 
Final Transition to New ERP System: Shipping Will Resume on April 4 
 

 

Aurora, IL.  March 24, 2016.  On Monday, April 4, Engineered Custom Lubricants will complete the transition to J.D. 

Edwards (JDE) enterprise resource planning (ERP) software. To complete this transition, we must suspend shipping 

product during the week of March 28.   

 

The new ERP software will provide ECL with a single global platform to; connect all global customer data, seamlessly 

manage lubricant product formulations for global manufacturing excellence, and provide better transparency to 

management data that will allow ECL to continually drive continuous improvement in meeting our customer’s 

expectations.  Slight changes may be experienced in the appearance of our documentation that you will receive (Pack 

list, BOL, invoices, etc.). 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak with your ECL sales or customer service representative.   

 

-- END -- 
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